
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF THE  
HOUSTON SHIP CHANNEL EXPANSION CHANNEL 

 IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
DRAFT GENERAL CONFORMITY DETERMINATION  

 
Interested parties are hereby notified of and provided an opportunity to comment on the Revised Draft General 
Conformity Determination (DGCD), provided as Appendix J to the Integrated Feasibility Report-Environmental Impact 
Statement.  In accordance with Title 40 of the Code of Federal Regulations, Chapter I, Subchapter C, Part 93, Section 
93.156(b), notice is hereby provided that the DGCD contains a description of the proposed Federal action and the Federal 
agency’s draft conformity determination.  The DGCD is available at  
https://www.swg.usace.army.mil/Business-With-Us/Planning-Environmental-Branch/Documents-for-Public-Review/ 
Written comments on the DGCD must be postmarked by December 18, 2020. 

Comments may be mailed or emailed to:  
GALVESTON DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS, ATTN: MS. MELINDA FISHER, P.O. BOX 1229 

GALVESTON, TEXAS  77553 or melinda.fisher@usace.army.mil 

mailto:melinda.fisher@usace.army.mil

